
 
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY 
 

APPOINTMENTS FOR PASSPORT SERVICES 
 

The Philippine Consulate General in Houston wishes to inform the public that 
appointments for passport services in the Consulate General may only be made through 
the Department of Foreign Affairs’ Global Online Appointment System (GOAS), which is 
accessible through www.passport.gov.ph.  
 
The Consulate General is no longer affiliated with any third party services or websites for 
passport appointments, including the Qless website.  
 
In this regard, the Consulate General shall only honor appointments made through 
GOAS, and not those obtained from any other websites or sources.  
 
Passport appointments through GOAS can be obtained free of charge. New appointments 
open every 15th day of the month for the following month (i.e. appointments for May 2022 
will open on 15 April 2022). 
 
Below is an infographic showing the process of booking an appointment through GOAS. 
 

 

http://www.passport.gov.ph/

